October 19, 2015

Dear Mayor Nickels and Members of the Common Council,

This letter is to request your positive consideration of my appointment to the ad hoc
Farmers Market Committee. At the initial meeting of the group, two positions remained
vacant.

My dedication to the Farmers Market is earnest and long lived. Projects that have had
major impacts on our waterfront, downtown, and farmers market that | have played key
roles in include:

- The return of the S.S. Badger (and keeping her alive through the political turmoil that
begin in 2005).

- Arranging $750,000 in public funding for the expansion of the Wisconsin Maritime
Museum (no property tax dollars were included).

- Establishing the Central Brown County Water Authority that ultimately resulted in the
extension of Quay Street to our downtown.

- Maintaining the density of downtown by focusing city services and the employees
that support them in the central city area.

- Arranging with the market vendors to bring the farmers market downtown.

- Negotiating with Anheuser Busch St. Louis to install a seawall, a riverside trail, and
to refinish the Quay parking lot to benefit the farmers market and the entire city.

- Arranging funding to air condition the Capitol Civic Centre.

- Leading for the City on the Historic Manitowoc Place and RiverLoft Condominium
residential/commercial project.

| would be delighted to discuss this appointment with all elected officials interested.

“Kevin Crawford
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